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Office Notice regarding commencing of classes for odd semester 

NAACI 
GRADE 

Dated: 02/01/2025 

It is for the information of all the students of Baba Farid College of Engineering & Technology that the 
upcoming classes for the next semester 6" & 8" will commence from January 8", 2025 

Principal 
BFCET, Bathinda 

All the students of of Baba Farid College of Engineering & Technology must register themselves for the 
upcoming semester by 7.01.2025. The students who will submit the google form for registration will be 
eligible to attend the classes. 

Students are advised to register themself for upcoming semester well in time to avoid any kind of 
inconvenience for academic loss of studies. 
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